Physics Evaluations

@ The Physics Department believes it is essential to routinely get
feedback on our introductory curriculum. All faculty are encouraged
to allocate class time for students to evaluate the course even during
semesters when the University does not require it.

@ You will have about twenty minutes or so to fill in the online
evaluation. The instructor should not be in the room during this time.

© One of the questions on the evaluations is ‘How much time did you
spend per week?' To answer this question you should count the time
both IN class time and out-of-class together.

@ Please be specific. If there were labs or problem sets that you believe
have problems, tell us which ones.

© We routinely change our courses in response to feedback. Consider
these evaluations an opportunity to influence many future physics
students.
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